
Brothers and Sisters; 
  
As we enter a new program year with new officers and program chairman 
this should give us an opportunity to have a fresh perspective and a good 
jump start for a strong year in working for our Veterans. 
  
Please remember when you see or receive information from National, 
Department, or District it is NOT JUST FOR YOU, it is to be passed along 
to all members of the Auxiliary. The more we share the more we can do 
to help our Veterans and the Auxiliary with HANDS THAT SERVE, HEARTS 
THAT CARE. As our training academies are happening to get and share ideas 
And you have the names and mailing information for chairman be sure that 
You have sent all your reports from April so all your work can be recorded. 
  
BEE ALL YOU CAN FOR VETERANS AND THEIR FAMILIES, look at our National 
President Jane’s and Department President Debby’s special projects to see 
How you can participate and then report your actions. 
  
Your Past Department Presidents and line officers are always a phone call 
Away to answer questions and help when and where needed. 
  
Keep up the good work and THANK YOU for all you do for our Veterans. 
  
 


